SSWG Report for August 21, 2002 ROS Meeting
1. SSWG did not meet in July and August. 

2. Jim Treece with AEP has accepted the vice-chairman position for the group. 

3. Most Limiting Series Element data and Data Sharing information was supplied to ERCOT by each TDSP. 

4. Work on the Data Set B load flow cases for 2004 through 2008 begins in September.
I will not be able to attend the ROS meeting.
